

Office of Student Success

Phone: 484-365-7222 • Fax 484-365-8119

December 22, 2020

Dear Students,

It is with great sadness that I share we lost a dear friend to Lincoln University and a dear friend to Lincoln University students, Sonia Roumaniotis. A natural leader and team player, Sonia understood the meaning of greater good. As many of you know Sonia placed students at the center each and every day, and we thank her for her commitment. I ask all of you to keep Sonia and family in your thoughts and prayers.

During the spring semester 2021 when the time is right, we will plan a campus-wide memorial service for Sonia. This is a very difficult time for our campus community. Please take advantage of the counseling services available to you through our counseling center unit at 484-365-7244 or manson@lincoln.edu.

We mourn Sonia's passing and send condolences to her family, friends and colleagues. She will be greatly missed.

Sincerely,

Lenetta R. Lee, Ph.D.

The Zu, Ph.O.

LRL/sls